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Christopher Hannum, PE, Joins Entech’s Principal Leadership Team 
 
 
READING, PA - Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech), recently 
announced Christopher Hannum, PE has accepted a position as 
Principal on Entech’s Executive Leadership Team. Chris joins 
the Principal’s group as the seventh member of Entech’s current 
leadership team. 
 
Chris joined Entech in 2012, and oversees engineering for 
Entech’s water and wastewater projects, helping clients make 
more informed decisions as they invest in their infrastructure 
systems. 
 
Chris looks forward to applying his 25 years of work experience 
to help lead the company: 
 

“I was humbled and honored to be offered this opportunity. I’ve been 
surrounded by many professionals throughout my career, but the way 
Entech approaches projects and clients and the level of talent in-house, is 
special and I wanted to further commit myself to fostering this company, 
our culture, and our people.” 

 
Company President, Jeff Euclide, PE, said this about Chris’s selection: 
 

“Entech is owned by company employees, and we are very selective with 
the leaders we put in place to become Principals. Chris Hannum has a 
superb blend of technical and leadership skills that he adds to our 
leadership team. He will be playing an important part as we face new 
challenges as Entech continues to grow and expand.” 

 
About Chris: 
Chris is a registered professional engineer in the state of Pennsylvania, and holds a B.S. 
in Mechanical Engineering from the Virginia Military Institute and a M.S. in Water 
Resources and Environmental Engineering from Villanova University. He is also a veteran, 
having served in the United States Army for 6 years.   
 
Chris has served as an elected Director on the Oley Valley School District School Board 
for the last 12 years. He has been married to his wife, Debbie, for 21 years and they have 
a daughter Caroline who is currently attending American University in Washington D.C. 
 
  


